From: <u>brad hamiltonphysicians.ca</u>

To: Bates, Tamara

Subject: Candidate for Physician and Recruitment Steering Committee

Date: June 23, 2021 3:44:07 PM

Good Afternoon Members of the Physician Recruitment and Retention Steering Committee,

In response to the upcoming vacancy related to Dr. Julian's departure, I am happy to announce that Dr. Brendan Singh has agreed to put his name forward for appointment to the Physician Recruitment and Retention Steering Committee.

Dr. Singh completed his Residency at McMaster in 2019, and will be taking over a FHO-FHT practice in East Hamilton (where he is currently practicing as a locum) this July. After having the pleasure of working closely with Brendan over the past year he was kind enough to express his interest in participating on this Committee, and I think that his enthusiasm and attention to detail would be a great addition to our team!

I look forward to speaking with you all at our meeting next week, and thank you for your time.

Brad

Brad van den Heuvel Recruitment Coordinator/Practice Advisor



David Braley Health Sciences Centre (DBHSC) 100 Main Street West 5th Floor, Room 5002/C Hamilton ON L8P 1H6

Ph: 905-546-2424 ext.3542

e-mail: brad@hamiltonphysicians.ca www.hamiltonphysicians.ca